
Want to VOTE in the Special Election for the School Building Project? 
 

If your answer is yes, you MUST follow these steps. 

 

 Vote In-Person- Go to the EMS building in Edgerton between 8:00 am and 8:00 pm on 

Tuesday, April 9th. This isn't just for Edgerton Town residents. This is available to 

anyone in the Edgerton Public School District, regardless of your address. 

 Vote by Absentee Ballot- BALLOTS WILL NOT BE AUTOMATICALLY MAILED 

TO YOU. You must stop at the school or go to the school website to download the form. 

 You can fill out your absentee ballot at school or, once received by mail, return it by mail 

to the school or physically drop it off at school. 

 If you have any questions please call the school at 507-442-7881 or email Keith 

Buckridge, Superintendent at kbuckridge@edgertonpublic.com.  

 

For more information about the Edgerton Building Project, follow the link below. 

 

https://www.edgertonpublic.com/domain/90 
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